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CB 37 - 2015, Jonathan Miller and Sonya Miller Conditional Use
bhfoston@comcast.net
Sent: Wednesday, August 19, 2015 1:33 PM
To: CouncilMail
Cc: Jennings/ Gregory [gregoryjennings0@gmail.com]; Midon, Nichelle [nichelle.midon@verizon.net]; Midon, Maro

[marco.midonl@verizon.net]; peebsang@aol.com; jjfelsen [jjfelsen@yahoo.com]; Baswell, Sandra [needcareer56@yahoo.com]

Dear Howard County Council Members,

The Southern Howard County Civic Association/ Inc. (SHCCA) is expressing support for CB37-

2015. SHCCA recognizes that small businesses represent an important part of the Howard

County community and understands the need for changes in the zoning regulations to

accommodate some home based contractors.

The business referenced in the legislation provides gainful employment to members of the

community. Consideration of conditional use with noise abatement restrictions could help allay

the concerns of surrounding neighbors.

Again, the SHCCA supports legislation that would provide an opportunity for this business to

continue to operate. Thank you for your consideration.

Best regards,

Bibi H. Perrotte-Foston

Founder & President

Southern Howard County Civic Association, Inc. (SHCCA)
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